
Submitter: Dustin Schock 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB5006 

I would like to show support for the HB5006.  I believe that it is imperative that the 

school in Ukiah get the funding to make needed updates to the building to make sure 

that it is a safe and clean place for students to get the best education that they can 

get.  The building is over 100 years old and is in need of some major updates that are 

not capable with normal funding.  The school is the hub of the community in the 

sense that it houses all sorts of activities,  its where funerals and dances, it also was 

the base the the fires in eastern Oregon last year.  I hope you see the value of the 

Ukiah school district.  Thank you for your time.  


